Staffing Update

We regretfully announce that Tim Forsberg, District Executive
of Sachem District is leaving his position with Mayflower
Council. This is a great loss to the council but we can only
wish Tim the best of luck in his new endeavors. Tim’s duties
will be assumed by Rick Riopelle, Director of Field Service
until a new District Executive is hired.
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